
 

Monday Morning 

Badminton Club 
 
Dear Parent, 
  
Monday Badminton Club (7:45 am starts) will run on the 
following dates. 
 
December 8th is kept for a spare day in case of any 
unexpected cancellation. 
 

2025 September 15, 22, 29 

         October 6, 13, 20 
         November 3, 10, 17, 24 
         December 1 

  
The club is run by Mieko Houghton a Badminton England 
Level 2 Coach. 
  
Year 4, 5 and 6 are welcome. 
All equipment is provided but if your child has a 
badminton racket, they are welcome to bring them in. 
  
If your child would like to attend the club, please send an 
email to miekoni@aol.com with your child's full name 
and year group by 4th September 2025. 
I will send you an e-mail if your child has gained a place 
or on a waiting list after 8th September 2025. 
  
Should your child be accepted then payment of £70 will 
be required before the first session. 
Details will be given with your acceptance email. 
  
If you have any question, please 
email miekoni@aol.com. 
  
Best Regards, 
Mieko Houghton 
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